Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 2:49 PM

To: 'SSkillern@oaklandnet.com'
Subject: R0O3114-640 Brroklyn Ave, Oakland
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Mail_Cases

Hi Sheryl,

Please email me OFD’s UST removal field inspection report/notes for the UST removal at this site.

Also, please correct the email address you have for me so that | receive your emails.
donna.drogos@acgov.org

Thank You, Donna

Donna L. Drogos, P.E. | Division Chief

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721] Ext. 36721 | donna.drogos@acgov.org

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended
recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any
copies of this email and any attachments thereto.




